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To Whom It May Concern: CONSUMER AFFAIRS

I’m writing in reference to the letter I received regarding the proposed rate increase for
Waste Connections. I’m in protest and do not agree with the proposed rate increase. 'm
curious as to what their “escalating costs of operations” are as fuel prices are now going
back down.

Second, if there is to be a rate increase, I do not agree with their proposed rates. Why
does someone that has 1 garbage can a week get an increase of $.95 and someone that has
2 cans a week get an increase of $4.00? That doesn’t make sense. Shouldn’t it be a
$1.90 increase? Why $4.00?

Thank you for your time.
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Neal Kandarian



